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November 15, 2023 
 
 
Robert Klein, PhD 
Vice Chancellor for Academic and Student Affairs 
University of Kansas Medical Center 
3901 Rainbow Blvd - MS 4029 
Kansas City, KS 66160 
 
 
Dear Dr. Klein: 
 
 
The Commission on Accreditation for Health Informatics and Information Management Education 
(CAHIIM) is pleased to inform you of its vote on October 25, 2023 to award Initial Accreditation for 
Seven Years to the Health Informatics Certificate Program at University of Kansas Medical Center in 
Kansas City, Kansas. The Program’s next Comprehensive Program Review for Continuing Accreditation 
will be in 2030-2031. 
 
The Comprehensive Program Review conducted by the CAHIIM Board of Directors recognizes the 
program’s substantial compliance with the nationally established 2022 CAHIIM Certificate Accreditation 
Standards.  
 
The Commission recognizes you and your colleagues for your commitment to continuous quality 
improvement in higher education, as demonstrated by your participation in programmatic accreditation. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Cassi Birnbaum, MS, RHIA, CPHQ, FAHIMA 
Chair, CAHIIM Board of Directors 
 
 
 
Encl:  Accreditation Award Certificate 
Cc: Sally Maliski, PhD, RN, FAAN 

LaVerne Manos, DNP, RN-BC, FAMIA 




